
Authors response to the editor  
 
Dear Jochen Schöngart, 
 
thank you very much again for accepting our manuscript to be published in the journal Biogeoscience. I 
have corrected all the points you have listed. I hope that everything is now fitting well for the final 
publishing process. Please inform me, if there are still any problems. 
 
Best regards, 
Michael Klinge 
 


